Laira Green Trust Annual General Meeting

The Laira Green Trust AGM was held after the Greenshoots Christmas Fair.

Wednesday 19th December 2018 at 4.00pm.

Attendees: Kerry Whitehead, Lisa Bickford, Danuta Griffiths, Natalie Landricombe and Katusha Edwards

Apologies: Otto Jeff

The families of Greenshoots children were welcomed to the meeting by Kerry Whitehead.

Laira Green Trust Annual Report 2018 was presented by the current Acting Chairperson, Lisa Bickford, copy of report attached.

The Finance Report was presented by Katusha Edwards on behalf of Otto Jeff, Treasurer, copy of report attached.

A full copy of the accounts for 2017 can be viewed / requested at Greenshoots Pre-school.

Re-election of Officers for 2018/2019

The Trustees resigned from their positions. Katusha Edwards confirmed that Otto Jeff had confirmed his wish to remain in post for a further year. The following was confirmed for the forthcoming year as a result of a unanimous vote amongst attending parents/carers.

Chair -Lisa Bickford

Secretary – Danuta Griffiths

Treasurer - Otto Jeff

Other Trustess - to be confirmed in the New Year.

Kerry Whitehead asked parents/carers present to consider joining the board of Trustees and advised that they speak to a member of Greenshoots Staff if they are interested.

Kerry Whitehead thanked all staff and Trustees for their hard work over the last year and confirmed the last day would be 21st December 2018 and everyone would return on 7th January 2019.

The Annual General Meeting finished at approximately 4.15 pm and the Parents/Carers and Trustees enjoyed the Christmas songs performed by the children of Greenshoots Pre-school, followed by the Christmas Raffle.